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Background information 

The Bosch Car Service code has been in place since about 2003 and was previously 
approved by the OFT (Office of Fair Trading).  
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Member Application Process/New members 

All prospective members are visited after application by a WBD (Workshop Business 
Developer). 

The written application is detailed and garages have to fulfil the minimum level of 
facilities to be considered e.g., number of trained Technicians, and number of ramps. 

Financial checks are carried out by Credit Safe. 

The new member welcome pack refers to current relevant legislation.  There is a 
training system called Bosch Service Excellence, which has been developed to 
cover all aspects of the Bosch requirements.  It is in the process of being updated 
and will finally comprise of between 9-12 modules of blended learning aimed at 
senior staff e.g., front of house, technicians, garage owners, workshop managers. 

There is a LMS (Learner Management System) with up to 30 Technicians courses 
available, which also links in with the Government Apprentice scheme. 

There is access for members to a ‘Technical hot line’ for any particular issues for 
which the member needs additional help. 

Existing Member Inspections/Audit 

The audit processes have been temporarily suspended but are starting to be 
rebooked as the country opens up. 

There are, at the time of writing, 357 members.  During 2022, 27 members were lost 
and 70 gained.  Bosch have a target of 400 member garages in both UK and 
Republic of Ireland in the scheme in the next 12 months. 

All garages are visited quarterly by their WBD, who carries out a number of quality 
checks in addition to supporting the business.  This is carried out remotely in a 
limited way at the moment. 

All members are subject to a SQA (Service Quality Assessment) by a third-party 
company, RMI.  60% of members are inspected each year, which means over a two 
year cycle all garages are inspected with some inspected twice a year.  The SQA is 
divided into ten sections, which are scored and an average score given.  The results 
of all inspections are followed up in a timely manner by the WBD who closes any 
areas on non-compliance with the code. 

There is also an SQT (Service Quality Test) carried out by DEKRA, which is carried 
out by having a car submitted for service against manufacturers service schedule 
with known faults and items due to be replaced.  This is a difficult and complicated 
test to set up and is currently being reviewed with the Retail Motor Industry 
Federation as to how to make it an easier and efficient process.  There is a target to 
carry out 60% SGTs each year. 

WBDs also carry out a RPA (repair potential analysis) where the WBD will look at a 
vehicle after a repair or service to ensure that other work that should be identified is 
brought to the attention of the consumer. 

Websites are also checked as part of the audit process. 

A RAG (Red, Amber, Green) system is operated for non-compliance with early 
intervention to rectify any deficiencies. 






